Nq- 2677

Rosa Vargas
2875 N. 33 St.
Milwaukee, W1 53210

City of Racine

City Clerk

730 Washington Ave
Racine, WI 53403

Attn: Public Safety and Licensing Committee

Re: Application for Class “B” Li_qubr License

Please be informed that I am canceling my application for a liquor license at this time.
Due to problems in obtaining a lease for the building at 522 6™ St., I am requesting the
. return of my application fee. I am aware that you will be charging a $25.00 fee and
amount returned shall be $675.00. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Respectfully,

- Rosa Vargas ﬁ) 2~ %Z7 AL
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